
NOTICE TO PUBLIC

Empire Township Planning Commission
Special Meeting
The Empire Township Planning Commission has scheduled a Special Meeting for Thursday, August 22, 2024 at 6 p.m. This meeting will be held at the Empire Township Offices. 

This meeting is for the purpose of continuing and potentially finalizing the review and discussion of the application for a Special Land Use Permit by the Glen Lake Manor.

